: Alan Rathbun/WUTC To Marina Woodard WUTC@WUTC
~,_ Sentby: ALan Rathbun
- cc

>y
=>4 05/04/2006 09:27 AM

bce
Subject Fw: UTC Contract

please copy this response from the federation to our PSE Bellevue file

Alan E. Rathbun

Pipeline Safety Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(360) 664-1254

-— Forwarded by ALan Rathbun/WUTC on 05/04/2006 09:28 AM --—-

"Jeanine Livingston"
<JeanineL@wfse.org>

05/03/2006 02:01 PM

To <cwashburn@wutc.wa.gov>

"Dave Pardy" <DaveP@wfse.org>, "Sherri-Ann Burke"
<Sherri-AnnB@wfse.org>, <ARathbun@wutc.wa.gov>
Subject Re: UTC Contract

cC

Thank you Carole for the notice.

I've had the opportunity to review the notice and wish to advise yéu
that the WFSE does not intend to request negotiations or present
alternatives on behalf of the membership over this matter.

Thank you again,

Jeanine Livingston
Contracting Compliance Specialist
Washington Federation of State Employees

>>> Carole Washburn <cwashburn@wutc.wa.govs 5/2/2006 9:13:34 AM >>>
Hello Jeanine

Please find attached a letter regarding a contract we wish to pursue
for an

expert witness in the Pipeline Safety program. Last year a Puget Sound
Energy gas pipeline exploded at the home of a Bellevue woman. As a
result

of this tragic incident the women died. The purpose of the contract is
to

ensure PSE follows provisions of the compliance order to help ensure
such

accidents do not happen in the future. This requires technical
expertise

and knowledge our staff do not have. Please let me know if you have
concerns. Thanks.

(See attached file: Comntract-Pipeline - expert witness 041624.doc)



